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Dear Committee

I would like to voice my concern at the changes to our electoral process, whereby ID is no longer
required. To get a drivers licence, passport, open a bank account etc. we need to identify
ourselves.... for good reason.

Why do we not need to do the same for voting in and out our Governments?  It is folly to think this
change will not result in voter fraud.

Please urgently reconsider this change for the sake of the stability and integrity of the governing of
our state and nation at all levels.

Thank you sincerely for all you do.

Mrs Susan Margaret Pollock

Toowong  Qld  4066
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